
From: Annabel Cottrell < > 
Date: 10 August 2022 at 23:26:50 BST 
To: adrian.overton@lbhf.gov.uk 
Cc: Ward Panel Chair Fulham Town <> 
Subject: 2022/01110/LAPRR  REVIEW of Chelsea Lodge's present Premises licence 
2022/00975/LAPRR 

  

Dear Sirs 

 

I am the Co-Chair of the Town Ward Panel and as such represent residents nearby.    

 

I have read with interest the Chelsea Lodge Review.  In view of the very serious incident 

that occurred at the premises on 2th March I fully concur with the review and the stance 

taken by the Council Licencing Officers but believe the premises should have their 

licence revoked because although the manager on duty at the time has been fired, it is 

clear that had he been properly trained and encouraged by the Management to uphold 

the four licencing principals this situation would not have occurred.  

 

I have yet to consider my response to the proposed conditions to the licence in detail so 

reserve my right to comment further.  Although immediately it stands out that not to 

check the ID of those entering the premises, making all sorts of exceptions both of 

times and groups, defeats the whole object of the exercise.  There also appears to be no 

conditions that will prevent the establishment from promotions such as the 

"Bottomless Lunches", which clearly attract very young females.   

 

Annabel Cottrell 

 

 

 

Annabel Cottrell 

Shottendane Road 

London SW6  
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